
July 8, 2009

To: Senate Economics Committee

Re: Delay of RET

Dear Senator,

The delay in the proposed RET and follow on delay in the approval and implementation of the

Solar Credits Scheme, has had, and is having a negative affect on our business and on the

entire Solar Industry. Considerable momentum has been lost due to the lack of uptake of

Solar services and products based around the uncertainty of the RET.

In light of this, we are faced with the reality that business enquiries have dropped incredibly

quickly and steeply, and it will be difficult to maintain employment for our entire resource base

until these issues are resolved allowing customer confidence to return.

On behalf of my staff and customers, I strongly urge that the RET legislation to be passed

urgently in next sitting.

I would also like to propose two amendments:

1. Recycling the phantom RECs created through the Solar Credits scheme

2. Increasing the cap size for solar PV from 1.5kW to 10kW

Please feel free to call me on 1300 138 483 to discuss this further if you require..

Kind Regards,

Danin Kahn

Director - Todae


